Report no 3

Report to Tourism and Town Promotions Committee on 6th April 2017

Malmesbury in Bloom Garden Competition

Purpose of Report

To invite the committee to reconsider reinstating the Malmesbury in Bloom Garden Competition

Background

At the meeting of Tourism and Town Promotions on 2nd February the committee decided not to reinstate Malmesbury Garden Competition. In our Town Council Newsletter of October 16th 2016 it was stated that the competition would be reinstated because 'it was missed by the gardeners' At the Full Council meeting on 21st February the committee was directed to revisit the decision and discuss the way forward.

Proposal

That the committee consider the reinstatement of Malmesbury Gardening Competition.

Financial implications

Funding for this proposal is included in our budget. All letters, forms, posters and certificates will be handled in -house. It is anticipated the cost of the Presentation Evening will be in the region of £100 plus £35 for the plaque for 'The Street' category

Recommendations.

The committee is requested to consider the report and determine what action to be taken

Cllr. C. Doody